
 

 

 

 

Secretary Report Fall, 2017 

 
 

I would like to thank Jodi Nolin for handling my duties at the 

Spring meeting in Des Moines while I was away.    

 

There were no electronic motions between the Spring, 2017 

meeting and this meeting. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michelle Snyder 

AIS Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


